
TE MOANA TAHITI RESORT - FERMETURE POUR RÉNOVATION

As part of our commitment to offering our guests an ever more exceptional experience, Te Moana Tahiti
Resort hotel will begin a renovation program on January 1st, 2026. 

This project will involve a temporary closure of the establishment until December 15th, 2026, to allow work
to be carried out in the rooms and common areas (restaurants, wellness center, reception, etc.).

The renovation progrm will take place according to the forecast schedule below:
December 15th, 2026: reopening of restaurants and bars, ocean view rooms, wellness center (note that
as of December 15th, 2026, all work generating nuisances will be completed)
March 31st, 2027: reopening of first garden view rooms 
May 31st, 2027: reopening of last garden view rooms

During this period, our teams will remain available to regularly monitor the progress of the works and
support our partners. 

We remain at your disposal for any further information you may require

The Te Moana Tahiti Resort teams. 
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